
 

 

 

Year Group: Nursery 

Week beginning: 27.3.17 

Next week we will continue to base our learning on ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’. 

We will be: 

 Thinking about the different numbers which we can see in and around school 

 Enjoying our new role play area – a vets! 

 Developing our fine motor skills by practising threading 

 Explaining what happened on our trip using clear sentences, using ‘and’ to add extra detail to 

our ideas 

 Looking at different insects using the magnifying glasses, including our caterpillars which are 

growing very quickly! 

Don’t forget: 

 Groups 2 and 3 will be going on their trip to Holland Park Ecology Centre on Monday and 

Tuesday to take part in their Nature Explorer’s session!  They will need to wear their full school 

uniform and have an appropriate coat as we will be outside for some of the time.  Please don’t 

forget to also provide your child with a packed lunch in a named bag if you have not ordered a 

school one. 

 Our Open Morning will be on Wednesday.  Please do come along between 8.45am and 9.30am 

to look at your child’s learning!  

 Friday is Onesie Day to support Autism Awareness.  A £1 donation to charity would be much 

appreciated. 

 Friday is also our Easter Bonnet Parade at 1pm.  You can take your child home to begin the 

holidays straight afterwards.  Please aim to have your child’s bonnet ready by Tuesday. 

 

 

 

Year Group: Nursery 

Week beginning: 20.3.17 

Next week our learning will be based on ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’. 

We will be: 

 Describing different types of bug using clear sentences 

 Exploring a range of non-fiction books about mini-beasts and insects 

 Learning about the days of the week 

 Creating symmetry butterfly paintings  

 Designing our own butterfly wings 

 

Don’t forget: 



Group 1 will be going on their trip to Holland Park Ecology Centre on Tuesday to take part in their Nature 

Explorer’s session!  They will need to wear their full school uniform and have an appropriate coat as we 

will be outside for some of the time.  Please don’t forget to also provide your child with a packed lunch in 

a named bag if you have not ordered a school one. 

 


